
 
 

 
COVID – 19  UPDATE 

 
Notice to College Registrants 

 
 

October 24, 2022 
 

 

Since March 14th there have been no additional GovNL COVID restrictions. 

On October 18, 2022 Council discussed and reviewed recent COVID developments/practices in 

both the community and in health care facilities. Clients who arrive for treatment in 

physiotherapy may have a range of acute care experiences; we also recognize overall, that 

individuals attending physiotherapy have a range of health risk factors.  

As a result the College (NLCP) will require the continued wearing of masks by physiotherapists 

and clients. 

The NLCP also advises physiotherapists to continue to screen clients and continue vigilant hand 

washing practices. 

Feel free to contact the College office if you have additional questions. 

Council will review again December 13, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

This notice and others can be viewed on our website under COVID 19 


